On May 15th the following question was received from Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding Board Item PM-2 - Berkshire Elementary Project Modifications:

Question:  Item 12 and 13...shouldn't those who didn't follow ed specs pay for it?

Response:  The District is pursing reimbursement for Item #12 in accordance with School Board Policy 7.065 Errors and Omissions of Construction-related Professionals.  Item #13 was a change that occurred after the architect was hired, therefore the architect can not be held liable for not including the projection capabilities in the principal's conference room.
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